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Ministry of Foreign Affairs
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NOTIFICATION

Online Visa Application System for travel to Turkey

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs would like to inform the general public that the
Government of the Republic of Turkey has introduced an ‘Online Visa Application
System’ with effect from 5 January 2016.

From henceforth, foreigners who are required to have a visa for entering into Turkey
and who are not eligible for e-visa, are expected to make their applications in advance
for all types of visa through the online visa application system: www.visa.gov.tr

Following the online application, the applicants should apply to the Consular Section of
the Embassy of Turkey in Dhaka, Bangladesh with a view to proceeding with the
relevant procedures including submission of their visa application form with signature
and their passport as well as original copies of the application documents that have
already been uploaded on the online visa application system.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs would like to request all Bhutanese nationals planning
travel to Turkey to take note of this procedure.
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